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Warning:

External

Email Dear Friends (don’t worry, it's a fast read),

The late John Lewis bids us “to answer the highest calling of our hearts and stand up for
what we truly believe.”

So | am. At our local food banks, the number one requested item is hand sanitizer which
overnight became hard to find, limited in the amount you could purchase, and expensive. In
some cases (like imported with non-approved toxic ingredients) the products are even
dangerous.

| started a small non-profit, 86Sanitizer.org which solely procures hand sanitizer from local
craft breweries who have converted to making safe, made in the USA ethanol for hand
sanitizer as this keeps brewery workers employed (they’d be furloughed otherwise). 86 then
gives it away - free of charge - to our local food banks, low-income
seniors/veterans/families, and homeless populations - those who need it and are most at
risk at catching Covid-19.

| am asking for your help. The need is great, and we are 100% volunteer. Your donation is
100% tax-deductible, and every dollar puts hand sanitizer in hands. If you can give $100,
that means 20 low-income or newly unemployed and totally stressed families will have it at
the ready to stay safe when they need it (and they can buy eggs instead). If you can give
$25, over 20 low-income seniors can have the hand sanitizer they need when Meals-on-
Wheels comes to the door for them. Please, if you can, donate here.

The website i nitizer.org.

If you can share your good fortune with those who have not been as lucky, | will be forever
grateful (and you’ll get a tax deduction and know your generosity may be saving lives). If all
you can afford is good thoughts and well-wishes, | am grateful for those as well.

Thanks for your contributions, whatever they may be, to our human family. Mine may be
small and local in the South Bay, but together our collective efforts will be big. Be well,
mask up, and wash your hands, too, as we have a ways to go together.

With gratitude,

Laura Wilkinson Sinton
86Sanitizer.org
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“Are we being good ancestors?”” - Dr. Jonas Salk
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